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President to Sign Social Security Fairness Act January 6, 

2025 
 

Alexandria, Virginia – President Biden invited NAPO leadership to join him at the signing 

ceremony for the Social Security Fairness Act on Monday, January 6, 2025. The ceremony is 

scheduled to take place at 10am EST.   

 

We look forward to seeing this important Act signed into law. 

 

 

 

 

Please monitor NAPO’s website, www.napo.org, and Facebook page: National Association of 

Police Organizations, and follow us on X at NAPOpolice for breaking news and updates. 
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